
From: Sean Sanger <SSanger@copley-wolff.com>

Subject: RE: COI....

Date: September 30, 2016 at 11:02:24 AM EDT

To: “’BostonsBestBar@aol.com’” <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Dianna – sorry for the undue stress yesterday.  I wanted to thank you for your help with 

the insurance. The event was a huge success and we couldn’t have done it without you 

and your great staff.

 

Thanks again,

Sean

 

 

Sean Sanger | Principal, ASLA, LEED AP BD+C
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